Mark Brown,
Drec & Co.,
10 June 2000
Mr. Anthony Hall,
Director,
Amity International,
Stockton, USA
Dear Mr. Hall,
I have received an intimation from your company that the goods dispatched by us have reached you safely. The person in charge has also signed the document which says that the merchandise has been thoroughly inspected and needs no replacement.
However I regret to inform you that although it has been more than a week since the goods have reached you, we have not yet received the payment for the same. In case you have already sent the check, I advise that you check with the representative whether it has been dispatched. If at all it has not been sent, I request you to send the amount as soon as possible. In case of any issues please call me on 190 87878.
Sincerely,
Mark Brown,
Head Sales

